
 

 

 
  
 
             8th March 2024 
 
 Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Para Athlete Visit – Wednesday 20th March 
On Wednesday 20th March, Para Athlete Sean Gaffney will be in school to work with all of the children 
and take part in a sponsored activity. Please see attached sponsor form and further information.  The 
sponsor forms and any money raised can be returned to school by Wednesday 17th April.  There is 
also an on-line payment system for sponsor money and where possible we would encourage you to  
use this method.  All money raised goes to provide PE and playtime equipment for children on both  
sites. Children need to come to school in full school uniform and will change into their PE Kits for this 
event. 
 
Year 4 Swimming 
Unfortunately due to a mechanical failure of the air heating unit at Shotton Primary School Pool, all 
swimming lessons are suspended until further notice.  We will inform you of any updates regarding this 
as they become available. 
 
School Photos 
A gentle note that individual photographs will be taken on Monday 11th March. If you would like sibling 
group photographs please bring other children into school (either site) for 8.30am and stay with your 
child, as you will need to take them to the correct site after the photos have been taken. 
 
School Uniform 
Just a reminder that we are always grateful for donations of any clean uniform that your child may have  
grown out of so that we can provide spares in school and within the community. 
 
 
Regards 

 

Andrew Mullen 

 
Mr Andrew Mullen 
Acting Head Teacher 
 
 

  


